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THANK YOU! 
 
 The Greene County Chamber of Commerce wishes to thank the following for their efforts 
 and contributions in making the 83rd Annual Christmas Parade success:  
 
 Corporate Sponsor – FirstEnergy Foundation 
 
 The County of Greene 
 Greene County Parks and Recreation staff – Bret Moore, manager 
 Greene County Sheriff’s Department and Greene County Sherriff Marcus Simms 
 Greene County Emergency Management – Richie Policz 

Greene County Community Service Program – Mark Ziegler 
Greene County CYS – Mark Starostanko 
Greene Arc 

 First Federal Savings & Loan of Greene County 
 Hilltop Packs Coffee Company 
 Scotty’s Pizza – James and Toby Whipkey 

Waynesburg University Communications Department – Professor Richard Krause 
Valley View Farm – Orndorff Family 
Waynesburg-Franklin Township Volunteer Fire Department – Jeff Marshall, Chief 

 Christian Motorcycle Association Highway Soldiers - Toys for Tots collection 
David Durbin and Rebecca Cole   WANB Radio – Doug Wilson  

 Waynesburg Milling    Waynesburg Rotary Club   
 Waynesburg Borough    Crosspoint Church  
 
 Candy and Treat Donors     Blueprints 
 Amedisys Hospice     Bobtown/Dunkard Volunteer Fire Co. 
 Waynesburg Lions Club    Waynesburg Giant Eagle 

Senator Camera Bartolotta    State Representative Pam Snyder   
 Washington Hospital System Greene   Early Learning Resource Center  
 Waynesburg VFW Post #4793 & Auxiliary The Salvation Army 
 Brownie Troop #80012    Boy Scout Troop #1280/#9280  
 Dee’s Cricket Wireless    Special Events Commission-Rain Day 
 Joe R. Pyle Auction Service   Lippencott Alpacas 
 Baby Rain Day Prince Lane Cargill  Baby Rain Day Queen Addison Orndoff 

 
Volunteer & General Donors 
Wayne Hart   Sheila Stewart Janice Blair-Martin     Jeff McCracken 
MaChal Forbes Elizabeth Menhart Barb Wise      Stacy Stroman 
Brian Longstreth Bridget Dennison McKenzie Wise     London Whipkey 
Dave Calvario Randy Durr  David Mason      Jay Hammers 
Mike Milinovich Athena Bowman Kim Grimes      Kristy Borovichka 
Renee McElliot Toby Whipkey Verona Allman     Angela Baker 



CFGC Announces New Director 

The Community Foundation of Greene County (CFGC) has 

announced their new  Executive Director, David Calvario, 

Ph.D. Dr. Calvario will replace current Executive Director, 

Bettie Stammerjohn, who announced last spring her intention 

to retire after fifteen years in the director’s seat. Dr. Calvario 

brings more than 30 years of nonprofit experience, higher 

education, working with diverse age groups, and community issues to the position.   

 

He earned his PH.D. in College Student Personnel 

Administration from the University of Northern Colorado. 

He also holds a Master of Science in Counseling/College 

Students Personnel, as well as a Bachelor of Science in 

Administration of Justice from Shippensburg University.  

Dr. Calvario’s prior experience includes being the 

Executive Director of the Redevelopment Authority of the 

County of Greene since 2015. He has also served as the 

Executive Director of the Corner Cupboard Food Bank in 

2014, has been an Associate Dean of Students at 

Waynesburg University in 1995 of which he worked his 

way up to become the Dean of Students and Director of 

Center for Service Leadership and operated as the Chair of the Service-Learning Department 

from 2004-2014. 

 

Dr. Calavrio said, “ I am excited to start this new opportunity to expand the Foundation within 

our County. For me, life is about leaving fingerprints after we have departed this life. I look 

forward to working throughout our communities sharing how people can leave a legacy for 

generations to come.” 

HOLIDAY HOURS 

Our office will be closed 

from December 21st to  

December 31st in honor  

of the holiday. 

We will resume regular 

office hours on January 3rd. 





Welcome New Members! 

We recently held a ribbon 
cutting ceremony for  

Essentially Kind &  
Southern Comfy Boutique  

 
Welcome & Best Wishes! 

Southern Comfy Boutique 

Laura  Johnson — Owner 

Southerncomfywbg@gmail.com 

Facebook Page: Southern Comfy Boutique 

Salon Diem 
Lisa Lilley - Owner 
2219 East Roy Furman Highway 
Carmichaels, PA 15320 
724-966-2426 
country_girl22@live.com 
salondiem.glossgenius.com 



Celebrating Membership Milestones 

Frick  Financial Federal  

Credit Union  

25 Years of  Membership 

Toothman Dental 

25 Years of  Membership 

Greene County  

Country Club 

100  Years of  Membership 







Place Your Ad Here! 

Contact  

melody@greenechamber.org  

for more information! 

Curbside or In-Office Notary! 

 

Notary is available by  

appointment. Notary work 

(excluding title transfers) is free  

to chamber members as part of your  

membership benefits. 

Email melody@greenechamber.org   

or call 724-998-2386 

mailto:melody@greenechamber.org



